
I am writing to let you that I very strongly support SB 1008.  Please get it to the Ways and 

Means Committee!  Clean up our air and get rid of the dirty diesel for everyone's health and 

well-being.  It is an enormous public health problem that is causing pain and suffering, as well as 

huge medical and work-productivity costs. 

 

From, 

 

Lu Anne Dindia DeMarco 

6510 SE Pine St Portland or 97215  

503-680-8676 

 


